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Daron Walker 
 
Those of us that are effected by the OMF south selection have been waiting for over two years for the 
board to decide on this. It is not and has not been transparent nor fair to those of us that are locked to a 
decision by this board. We can not sell our homes, our churches are in a holding pattern for future plans, 
business are holding off on growth plans too. As this board spends an absurd amount of time 
complimenting one another at every meeting you should recognize your endless flatter to one another 
is insulting to the people that are nervously waiting for what ever the 
OMF south site will be. Pick the dump, do the right thing. Peoples livelihood and futures are at risk. And 
nobody is impressed by the new hire that is expected to rip our land from us. 
  
Daron 

 

 


